
 

  

 
 

 

 

February 13, 2019 

 

 

Dear Members of the College Council: 

The Board of Trustees of the Campus Auxiliary Services Corporation met today and passed a 

resolution by unanimous vote to encourage the College Council to change the names of the buildings 

in the Hasbrouck Complex. Given that our central office and main dining services are provided 

within these buildings, we feel a special obligation to voice our support for the name change. 

Students, faculty, the college president and the rest of the campus community have called for the 

name change and we add our voices to this chorus. We encourage the Council to adopt building 

names that are sensitive to our diverse community.  

 

CAS Board Members: 

Samuel Halligan, Junior, RHSA President 

Juan Pablo Molina, Sophomore, RHSA Treasurer 

David Eaton, VP Enrollment Management  

Stephanie Blaisdell, VP Student Affairs 

Fred Destefano, CSEA Representative 

Niza Cardona, Director Student Accounts 

Corrina Caracci, Director Residence Life 

Brian Obach, Professor Department of Sociology 
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